
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 12, 2014 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CONSIDERATION BY THE SAN FRANCISCO AIRPORT COMMISSION OF 
ADOPTION OF THE 2013 SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA  

INTEGRATED REGIONAL WATER MANAGEMENT PLAN 
 
 
Notice is hereby given to the general public that the Airport Commission of the City and County 
of San Francisco intends to consider adoption of the 2013 San Francisco Bay Area Integrated 
Regional Water Management Plan (“IRWMP”) at the Commission’s regularly scheduled 
meeting on July 1, 2014 at 9:00 a.m.  The Airport Commission meeting will be held at San 
Francisco City Hall, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place (formerly Polk Street), Room 400. For 
further information regarding the IRWMP, contact Emily Sing by telephone at (650) 821-7711 or 
by e-mail at emily.sing@flysfo.com.  For further information regarding the Airport Commission 
meeting, contact the Commission Secretary’s office at (650) 821-5042. Information regarding 
the Airport Commission meeting is also available on the San Francisco International Airport 
website at http://www.flysfo.com. 
 
 
 
      Jean Caramatti 
      Airport Commission Secretary 
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